
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
April 2, 2020 

 

Hermantown to Hold City Council Meeting Remotely 

 

Hermantown, Minn. – The City of Hermantown will hold its April 6, 2020, City Council meeting 

remotely, as attendance at the regular meeting location is not feasible due to the COVID-19 

health pandemic.  

 

The meeting will be held via a platform allowing the public to participate through either 

telephones or internet-connected computers. The meeting will commence at 6:30 p.m. at the web 

address www.hello.freeconference.com/conf/call/3117807 or by calling the number (717) 275-

8940 and utilizing the pin number 311-7807.  

 

Public comment will be attempted in this remote setting, but to be certain of public input on 

agenda items, comments and questions are being collected by the City’s Communications & 

Community Engagement Manager, Joe Wicklund, via e-mail at jwicklund@hermantownmn.com 

until 3:30 p.m. the day of the meeting. 

 

Additionally, the City’s pre-agenda meeting is also available to the public to listen to at 4:30 

p.m. on April 6, 2020 via the same website or by calling (641) 426-1600 and utilizing the pin 

number 311-7807. 

 

The agenda for the April 6, 2020, meeting can be found at the City’s website; 

www.hermantownmn.com 
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For more information, contact: Joe Wicklund, Communications & Community Relations 

Manager, City of Hermantown at jwicklund@hermantownmn.com or 218.729.3614. 


